
        

  

= 

 

We have had the school 

photographers in this 

week, to take class 

shots. They were so 

pleased to be here and, 

as they left, cheerily 

said, ‘We love coming 

here, the children are 

all so lovely.’ This is so 

good to hear; we look 

forward to seeing the 

children’s happy faces 

when the pictures 

arrive! 

At last, the sun has 

shone. This lifts the 

mood for everyone and 

means that the children 

can, at last, stretch 

their legs on the field. 

It seems a long time 

since the field hasn’t 

been a mud bath! Let’s 

hope the warmth 

continues into the Bank 

Holiday weekend. Enjoy 

the extra day holiday. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Ellis Salkeld – for his enthusiasm 
in all things nursery. 

Mrs Beck Skyla Bellwood – for amazing 
writing in phonics. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Hasibullah Alokozay – for a great 
contribution in class. Keep it up! 

Miss Daly Indie Green – for a fantastic effort 
in her writing and our history 
learning. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Jake Fox – for trying hard to 
concentrate and give 100% in all 
lessons. 

Mr Warden Alex Tesi – for trying hard in all 
areas of the curriculum. 

Mrs Robson James Rowen – for trying his 
hardest even when feeling ill! 

Mr Rochfort Cara Burn – for producing some 
superb writing recently. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec    Evan Gouvea Yr 1    Harley Mableson 

Yr 2   Alfie Bernhardt Yr 3   Alexis Bickerdike 

Yr 4   Zofia Malecka Yr 5   Leyton King 

Yr 6   Ahmad Sarwari  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

6th May   May Day holiday 

13th May   Year 6 SATS 

17th May Year 3 Visit to Yorkshire Arboretum 

5th June Reception to Butterfly World 

11th June KS2 to Countryside Day 

WC 17th June Sports Week 

21st June Sports Day 

26th June Yr 1/2 Saltburn Visit 

1st July Year 6 to London 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 95% 

Yr 1 87% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 93% 

Yr 4 97% 

Yr 5 97% 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

 Use of Car Park 
We have had reports of 

parents following staff cars 

into the car park to gain 

access under the barrier. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS 

IS UNSAFE and parents 

should not be entering the car 

park in this manner. 

THE CAR PARK IS FOR 

STAFF & VISITORS ONLY. 

 

Mrs Liz Speddy 
We were saddened to hear of the death 
of Mrs Liz Speddy, dearly loved mum of 

our Mrs Rae Hand and grandma to 
Amelie and Herbie. She was a great asset 

to Mill Hill Governing Body for a 
number of years, regularly attending 

meetings and supporting school in many 
different ways, always with calm and 

humour. 

Our thoughts are with Paul, Rae, 
Amelie and Herbie, and their 

family, at this time. 

100% Attendance 

18 

 

YEAR 6 SATS 
We will be providing breakfast during 

SATS week (w c 13th May) from 8am for 

our Year 6 group. Please ensure that 

children arrive promptly during this 

period and sleep well! 

 

 

 
 

 

Save up those 

old clothes! 

Miss Narramore 

has organised 

our next 

Bag2School 

collection. 

12th July 

2024 

Bags will be sent 

home nearer the 

date. 

 

MAY DAY HOLIDAY 

Don’t forget school will be closed 

on Monday 6th May! 

 

Do we have up 

to date details? 

If you have moved 

house, or changed 

your mobile phone 

number, please 

ensure that you 

inform school as we 

need emergency 

contact details at all 

times. 

MENU CHANGE 
Wednesday 8th May 

Beef Burger  

Veggie Burger 

Potato Wedges 

************* 

Cheese Sandwich 

Baked Bean Jacket Potato 

Tuna Mayo Pasta 

Thursday 9th May 

Ham Sandwich not Egg Mayo 

 

 

 


